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April Newsletter 

 
I hope you all are as excited as I am to get this season started.  We are just 3 weeks away from our 

first show of 2019. With the changes to our show, we hope to have something for everyone.  I know you are all 
excited to get the news shirt for the 2019 season. Roy Brock Concessions will be back, I cannot wait to enjoy 
some good food and service with a smile.  

 
On Thursday, March 21st, we had our March meeting. Thank you to everyone who was able to make 

it to the meeting. We discussed and approved our old business and treasurers report. We made minor change 
to the showbill, but only in wording. We added a description to the Open Show Jumping class so not to 
confuse anyone (4 jumps @ 24” timed). Please bare with us as we are trying to enhance our shows. We also 
discussed the new shirt design and colors for this season. The design (see below) and colors  this year are Neon 
Pink, Neon Green, Safety Orange, and Heather Royal (Blue).  Shirts will be in by the May horse show. If 
anyone wants to special order a shirt text Melinda (812-202-1200) with color, size, and type. Design will print 
with black ink so pick colors that black ink will show up on! Imagination T’s will color match as best as 
possible, but the color you pick might be somewhat different when you pick it up. Types of shirts you can 
order include t-shirts, long sleeve t-shirts, sweatshirts, and/or hoodies. T-shirts usually cost $12.00, Long 
sleeve t-shirts $15, Sweatshirts $20, and hoodies $25, but we won’t have an actual cost until they are 
purchased. Only t-shirts in this years color will be available at the shows. Special orders need to be to 
Melinda by April 11th (next meeting). Reminder April 6th at Noon we will be having a Clean up day at the 
Arena.   Next Meeting will be April 11th at the Community Center on the 4-H Grounds at 7pm. 

 
We are still in need of help to raise money to pay off the Tractor. We would like to get that paid off 

as soon as possible. If you know of anyone who would like to help make a donation please contact an officer 
or board of directors member to make arrangements. 

 

*** We need everyone's help getting sponsors for the 2019 season! *** 
 

*** Thank You to all of Our Wonderful Sponsors! *** 


